
Class of 2022-We Congratulate You!
On June 4, 2022, our 26 seniors graduated at an
outdoor ceremony held at Enon Tabernacle
Baptist Church. We celebrate their resilience over
the past 4 years as they navigated relentless
changes amid the pandemic. They are the first
graduates to enter 9th grade at our Poplar
campus. We praise God for their
accomplishments and bright futures. We also look
forward to how they will let their lights shine in
the many places they will go from here.
In 2021-22 school year, we also welcomed our
new Poplar principal, Mr. John Walker, who brings
a wealth of knowledge and experience to TCS. He
and his family hail from Rhode Island and are now
proud Philadelphians!

 He has led our upper school campus through a year of returning to classes fully in-person since the start 
of the pandemic. Leading during this time has its challenges but God calls us to trust in Him and work 
together to His glory. Our theme verse, Ephesians 4:1-6, reminds us of this:

Ephesians 4:1-6
 As a prisoner for the Lord, then, I urge you to live a life worthy of the calling you have received. 2 Be 

completely humble and gentle; be patient, bearing with one another in love. 3 Make every effort to keep the 
unity of the Spirit through the bond of peace. 4 There is one body and one Spirit, just as you were called to 

one hope when you were called; 5 one Lord, one faith, one baptism; 6 one God and Father of all, who is over 
all and through all and in all.

We hosted our 1st ACSI- 
Sponsored Spelling Bee for 
our upper elementary 
students. They were well- 
poised for the competition, 
which tested their language 
development, communication, 
self-confidence as well as 
their  public speaking skills. 
The 3rd-5th graders at Spruce 
Hill campus were excellent 
spellers. We can't wait to do it 
again next year.

Campus Highlight:
First Annual
Spelling Bee

Historic Enrollment: 430
Our vision is to see more and more children flourish in 
the city, in Jesus' name. This year we experienced an 
all-time high in enrollment with 430 students across 
all campuses. It has been a year of many triumphs and 
we have endured and adapted together. Providing 
each student with Chromebooks for equitable access 
to technology in the classroom and at home enhances 
learning. Throughout the pandemic, we are learning to 
innovate and adjust as needed to provide our 
students with all they need to thrive. We are grateful 
for the ways we are growing as a school called to 
glorify Jesus.

Pursuing Shalom & Excellence

Website: cityschool.org

http://cityschool.org/


MLK Day of Service with MCC

For the 2nd year, TCS hosted the Mennonite Central 
Committee's Annual MLK Day of Service event at our 
Poplar campus. Volunteers and friends from both 
ministries packed personal items and toiletries for 
over 400 inmates at local penitentiaries. It was 
exciting to be together after one year of the event 
being virtual in 2020. We are grateful to partner and 
be a blessing to our sisters and brothers who are 
incarcerated.

Basketball Champions

Our Boy's Basketball team had a victorious season this year--ending as 
Champions in the PIAA and PJAA leagues. This was our first time winning in both 
leagues and we pray it is not our last. Great job to our student athletes, coaches 

and parents who supported our tremendous season. 
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